
Bringing over 27,000 visitors to Boone each July, An Appalachian Summer Festival continues to be a 
summer tradition for many and a new experience for the next generation of arts lovers!
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Dear Friends,

On July 8, 1984, five musicians of the Chopin Foundation walked onstage to perform the opening 
concert of An Appalachian Summer Festival. Since that historic summer evening 35 years ago, the 
curtain has risen on hundreds of great performances, and this annual arts celebration has grown from
modest roots to become one of the nation’s most highly respected regional arts festivals. This summer,
the festival will showcase the music, dance, theatre, film and visual arts programming that has brought
joy and inspiration to thousands of residents and visitors for 35 summers.

It is extremely rare for arts festivals to survive and thrive for more than three decades. The success 
and longevity of An Appalachian Summer Festival can be attributed in large part to the tremendous
base of community supporters who have embraced the festival and feel a sense of investment in 
seeing it grow and flourish. Many patrons tell us that their passion for the festival is not due solely to 
its world-class performing and visual artists, but the way in which cultural programming unites our
community and brings us together around a shared love of the arts.

To ensure that the festival continues to survive and thrive for the next 35 years, and beyond– we need
your support! Quality arts programming is expensive, and because ticket prices cover only about 43%
of festival expenses, private support must make up the difference. Annual gifts from festival donors
help to ensure a continued commitment to both quality programming and affordable ticket prices.

Please join us in supporting the festival’s 2019 season by making a gift today. Your contribution may be
received anytime through September 15th, 2019. However, it would be our honor to recognize your
support in the 2019 Festival Playbill, and to do so, we must receive your gift or pledge by May 15th.
Enclosed is a return envelope for your use.

Thank you in advance for your support of the festival that enriches our community and makes life in
North Carolina’s High Country so special. We look forward to seeing you soon and celebrating another
wonderful summer together!

Most cordially,

Lynn Eisenberg                                        Kent Tarbutton
Chair, Festival Advisory Board                Vice-Chair, Festival Advisory Board

An Appalachian 
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